Persuasive Letter to Ms Bhambra: Let Us Express Ourselves!

Dear Ms Bhambra.

As a student in Year 3 at Lyon Park, I am writing to you today to express my strong belief that it is time for us to say goodbye to our school uniforms.

Firstly, I firmly believe that school uniforms do not allow us to express ourselves. Each one of us is unique, with our own sense of style and personality. By enforcing a strict dress code, we not able to show our individuality. For instance, I have a friend, Lily, who loves to wear bright colours and funky patterns and she would love the chance to wear her favourite rainbow t-shirt or her sparkly unicorn jumper to school. Letting us choose our own outfits will allow us to celebrate our individuality and feel more confident in ourselves.

Secondly, the lack of freedom of expression with school uniforms can stop us from being creative. Imagine, a classroom full of artists, musicians, and writers. How can we truly express our creativity if we are all dressed the same? For instance, during art lessons, we could wear our favourite paint-splattered overalls or during music lessons, we could wear colourful and expressive outfits that reflect the style of music we are exploring.

Finally, we need to be able to make choices and express our preferences from a young age. By allowing us to choose our own clothes, we will develop our sense of responsibility and decision-making skills. This will also encourage social interaction as we engage in conversations about style, fashion, and personal preferences.

In conclusion, Ms Bhambra, it is my firm belief getting rid of school uniforms will allow us to fully express ourselves. Our individuality should be celebrated, let us embrace the opportunity to choose our own outfits and let our true colours shine!

Yours sincerely